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GENERAL MEETING  

WHAT: Seasiders General Meeting 
WHEN: Thurs, May 4th, 2017, Doors open at 10:30 a.m., Meeting @ 11:15, Luncheon @ 
noon. 
WHERE: Palm Beach Shores Community Center 
COST: $25.00 check payable to the Seasiders, checks preferred. Write checks in advance!   
PROGRAM: - Rick Murell, spokesperson from Tropical Shipping, which operates out of 
the Port of Palm Beach, will speak to us about “Inside the Shipping Industry”. 
RESERVATIONS: Email seasidelunch65@gmail.com.  If you do not have internet 
access, call Georgette Kauhane, 304-433-0799.  Make reservations no later than 12:00 PM, 
Monday, May. 1st.  Reservations will not be accepted after that date.  MAKE SURE YOU 
GET A RESPONSE FROM GEORGETTE THAT YOUR RESERVATION IS OK. 
CANCELLATIONS/NO-SHOWS: Notify Georgette ASAP if you need to cancel your 
reservation.  No-shows will be charged for the luncheon.  
 
NEW MEMBERS: 
 
Lynette Carr, 143 Inlet Way #5, Palm Beach Shores 
Donna Mason, 145 S. Ocean Ave, Palm Beach Shores 
Vera Pepe, 33 S. Ocean Ave #604, Palm Beach Shores 
Kathy Ramsey, 33 S. Ocean Ave. #104, Palm Beach Shores 
Judy Redding, 222 Claremont Ln., Palm Beach Shores 
 
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY: 
 
Any changes in the directory should be submitted to Joan Mills: joan@kkemicorp.com  
                 386-844-9007  



COMMUNITY SERVICE 
    

The Community Service regular workshop dates will be each Thursday in May starting on 
May 11th.  Why don’t you join us in creating cards, knitted goods and other projects that 
are geared toward providing local charities the help they need. 
You can stay for lunch (bring your own) and we will provide dessert.  Also a game of cards 
after just to round out the fun! 
Greeting cards are available for sale to the public at each one of our workshops.    
Don’t forget to support the luncheon raffles and the Lunch-time wine sales.    All the 
money goes towards our yearly charitable gifts.  
 
Janet Kortenhaus-Salmon, Community Service Chairwoman janetleighkort@msn.com  
 
Charity Bazaar:  We are happy to report that we have so far approved & given out 
$14,500 this spring from our bazaar & Community Service to local deserving charities: 
American Legion Riders/Homeless Veteran Program/Jay Ministries/Lake Park 
Elementary School/Little Smiles/New Adult Day Care/Ryan’s Case for Smiles/St. George’s 
Meals Program & Seasiders Scolarship/Rotary Scholarship.  We are also taking under 
advisement several other worthy local charities.  Thank you for your hard work that 
enabled us to do this! 
The dates of February 9th & 10th, 2018 have been set for our annual bazaar at the 
Community Center.  Rick Benisasia of the Seaspray Beach Resort has agreed to let us 
store large items under his building once again, but if possible, we would like to wait until 
after October 1st due to possible damage from weather, moisture & the need of manpower 
to place it there.  If a large donation does come up over the summer please call or email 
Diane or I & we will try to arrange storage assistance from a full time resident if possible.  
PLEASE DO NOT DROP OFF DONATIONS TO TOWN HALL!!!  Thank you for all 
your help and we look forward to seeing you all after October & to another successful 
bazaar. 
 
Bazaar Co-Chairs 
Diane VanderPol – dianevp@me.com  616-482-7321 
Chris Mielke – cmielke26@hotmail.com  574-298-6503  

 
 
 
 
 
 



   
The Social Group for Seasiders will meet on Tuesday, May. 9th at 12:00 noon in the 
Community Center.  Join us for lunch!  The cost is $6.00.  Make up a table for cards or 
board game of your choice.   
 
Sign up at the luncheon, or call: Chairperson:  Dee Dorsey   845-0073  
 

 

   
ALL OUR OUTINGS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED  
Thanks to all who participated.  We look forward to a busy season in Oct. 
 
Mary Campbell murcampbell@aol.com or 324-3641  

 
 
 

 
  

 

ALL OUR OUTINGS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED  
Thanks to all who enjoyed the “arts” with us.  See you next season. 
 
Co-Chairs:  Elaine Susany, Mary Campbell  
 

 
FELLOWSHIP:  Our Fellowship Committee would like to remind you that if you 
know of anyone that needs a card, get well, thinking of you or sympathy, to email Cathy 
Breeze (Cathy@OneWorldRealty.com).  Also, let her know who the shut-ins are.  Be sure 
to write “Seasiders” in the Subject box. 
 
 
DON’T FORGET TO SEND IN YOUR MEMBER DIRECTORY BOOK 
ARTWORK FOR THE COVER PAGE!!!  DUE BY JUNE 1ST TO JOAN 
REILLY 112 BLOSSOM LANE #4 OR grandy500@comcast.net  

SOCIAL GROUP 

   HOME & GARDEN 

FOUR ARTS 
  



 
 

THE BOOK CLUB:  Meetings are over for this season.  Here are the picks for next 
season. 
BOOK SELECTIONS FOR NEXT YEAR:   
OCT. 18   HILLBILLY ELEGY BY J.D. VANCE  NF   
NOV. 15   THE ELEPHANT WHISPERER BY LAWRENCE ANTHONY  NF 
DEC. 13   GIFT FROM THE SEA BY ANNE MORROW LINDBERGH  NF 
JAN.  17   MY BRILLIANT FRIEND BY ELENA FERRANTE  F 
FEB.  14   MY LIFE AS A WHORE BY TRACY BEACH  NF 
MAR.  7   BLOOD FROM A STONE BY DONNA LEON  F 
MAR. 21  BOOK SELECTION (Dot’s home 318 Edwards Ln. 9:30) 
APR.  11   A MAN CALLED OVE BY FREDRICK BACKMAN  F 
APR.  25   THE PECAN MAN BY CASSIE DANDRIDGE SELLECK F  
 

MORE TIME TO READ?  TRY THESE…. 
INCIDENTS IN THE LIFE OF A SLAVE GIRL BY HARRIET ANN JACOBS NF 
THE HEART BY NAYLIS de KERANGAL F 
SONATA FOR MIRIAM BY LINDA OLSSON F 
MY LIFE ON THE ROAD BY GLORIA STEINEM NF 
IF YOU CAN KEEP IT BY ERIC METAXAS NF 
 
For info:  Call Dot Erickson   844-1006   or   Caroll Oliver   881-3883 
 

   
Ladies, remember to let us know when you have new people move into your area.  Our 
“Welcome” program will provide a package of information that will be tailored for them.  
Our committee will do all the leg work, just provide us with the details. 
Thank you, Teresa DeLoach, beachbum40@comcast.net, phone (248) 231-0366 
  
PLEASE NOTE:  "There will be a Seasiders Executive Board 
Meeting, Monday, May 8, 9:30AM, at the Community Center. It is 
appreciated if current and NEW Board Members and Committee Chairs 
attend the meeting. This is the last Board Meeting until October 
2017." Please note that it is at the Community Center." 

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR PROGRAM 
  


